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From the Deputy Principal 
 
 

Dear Parents and Community, 

 

May was a busy month at SIS@Ciputa with International Day 

celebrations as a culminating celebration.  It was wonderful to see 

so many parents involved in this event.  As we encourage our 

students to be global citizens, events such as this provide the 

perfect lessons and experiences for us all, for our future.  

During May you noticed an increase in homework and revision 

lessons.  Teachers have been working hard to make sure all subject 

matter was covered for the upcoming SA 2 exams.  During this 

time please make sure you child receives enough sleep and eats a 

well-balanced breakfast before coming to school.  

During the last week of June, you will be able to meet with your 

child’s teacher to go over the results and receive the report card.   

Classroom teachers will be sending you reminders to log onto 

McOnline to schedule your parent/teacher conferences.  

I hope you enjoy reading this addition of the Singapore 

International School Ciputra newsletter.  You will find information 

on curriculum, afterschool clubs, and international day as well as 

the recent excursions our students took to Gamuda Super School.   

Thank you for your support and loyalty to your child’s school.  As I 

have said before when parents are actively involved in their child’s 

education and learning, there is a higher chance that child will 

score higher academically, and enjoy school much more.   

 

Truly,  

 

Mr. Mustafa Fazal, Deputy Principal 
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From the Head of Vietnamese 

 

Dear Parents and Community, 

 

During this year teachers and students of the Integrated Program 

tried their best to study and work hard to obtain remarkable results 

through the examination and evaluation of the Department of 

Education and Training of Tay Ho district. In addition to 

completing the prescribed curriculum, teachers were also very 

active in organizing field trips for students such as visiting Bat 

Trang ceramics for Year 3 and Era House and for Year 1. These 

activities have given the children an opportunity to experience 

more about nature and traditional craft to carve their knowledge of 

traditional Vietnamese values and ethics.  

Integrated students have had to put in a lot of effort to be able to 

complete both their international and integrated programmes. The 

results they have achieved are a reflection of the effort that they 

have put into their studies this year. For the teachers, besides 

enthusiasm to work hard they have always tried to improve the 

quality of teaching for students to achieve the best outcomes for 

students. 

Our students were also able to enjoy an array of extracurricular 

activities that focus on Eastern Values. Some of these activities and 

events were the Mid-Autumn Festival, Traditional Vietnamese 

New Year, Teachers Day and International Children’s Day just to 

name a few. These events have helped making Vietnamese teachers 

and students more proud of their national culture. 

I would like to thank you all the teachers, parents and lovely 

students from integrated program, who have been contributing to 

the success of the school year 2016 – 2017.  

 

Truly, 

 

Vu Thi Bich Lien 
 

 

 
 
 

 

  


